
OIL's Swabalamban Initiative Employs Over 100 

Hospitality Trainees in Guwahati 

  Date: 26’th December 2023 

At Pragati Edutech Guwahati, more than 100 trainees of Hospitality 

Stewardship under OIL's CSR Project Swabalamban received employment 

letters. Shri Ashok Das, Director (HR), OIL, presented the letters in the 

presence of Shri Jayanta Barua, CEO, SDIG, and officials from Pragati Edutech. 

Under OIL’s Swabalamban, 830 individuals are undergoing training in 

hospitality. The first batch of 210 has completed training and secured 

employment, while the second batch of 180 has also finished training, with 

over 100 already employed in prestigious hospitality brands nationwide. 

In his address, Shri Ashok Das congratulated the achievers and encouraged 

them to embrace their roles with dedication. He stressed the importance of 

avoiding intoxicants and drugs for a brighter future. 

 


